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To the Planning Inspectorate,

I am writing to ask you urgently to review your recommendations for the changes to the
A303.

I am deeply concerned about the plans and the disastrous and irreparable impact that

the proposed plans would have on this ancient World Heritage Site. It is also vitally
important to remember that for many people this site is a place of great sacred importance,
and must be respected and honoured as such. This site must be safeguarded at all costs.
This is not a moment to cut corners for short-term perceived economic gain. Our

ancient sites are priceless and must be preserved to the utmost of our ability for future
generations.

In 2021 the Secretary of State found that the proposals would have a "significantly
adverse" impact on the site. This is simply unacceptable. It i1s unthinkable that a solution
cannot be found that deals with all the issues in a creative manner that is also
environmentally supportive to the site and surrounding natural environment. There are
always win-win solutions if there 1s a will, I refuse to accept that anything less 1s possible.

I trust that you will do all that is necessary to investigate all the challenges to the proposal
and come to a decision that ensures the integrity of this unique and priceless part of our
heritage - for the UK and for the world.

Yours,

Susanna Day Hamnett






